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Cholla Community, 

  

It is with great pride that I announce Cholla High School has moved up our school letter grade going 
from a “C” to a “B”! Since 2021, we have been moving in the right direction showing a steady 
increase toward our goal of becoming a “B” school. This is definitely a team effort, so I want to 
thank every staff member, student, and community member that has contributed to this great 
accomplishment. The school letter grade is based on a variety of school wide data. Due to growth in 
key areas, we have made the move up. Change, hard work, and consistency have played a role to 
the success of our school. The interesting part is that we can see so many more opportunities for 
growth. In the coming weeks, we are going to find ways to celebrate, but we also know that we will 
not be resting...in fact, we will do the opposite! We will continue to focus on Rigor, Attendance and 
Connectedness throughout the year. It is a great day for the Cholla Community, and I am honored to 
be a part of it. 

Thank you and go Chargers! 

 

School Letter Grade Data from 2021-2024 (65 points needed to be a “B” school) 

2021-53.77 

2022-55.27 

2023-61.7 

2024-66.14 

  

Cesar Miranda 

Principal 
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